Notice
Public Budget Hearing
March 27, 2017

The Board of Finance of the Town of Easton will hold a Public Budget
Hearing on Monday, March 27, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the cafetorium at the
Samuel Staples Elementary School, 515 Morehouse Road, Easton to present
itemized estimates of expenditures for fiscal year July 1, 2017 — June 30,
2018, including a five year Capital Project Plan, and hear all interested
persons concerning proposed appropriations.

Per Order of the Board of Finance
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